

Wishing Everyone a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year!

LAST MONTH:

Southside Fellowship welcomed the opportunity to gather with Sri Lankan Association of Manitoba 55+ Group

(Nov. 22, 2016, at the Trinity United Church, 933 Summerside Ave) By Senaka Samarasinghe



Two groups were mingling.

Southside Fellowship group have been functioning for the last few decades centered on the above venue. They are conducting bi weekly meetings. During these gatherings guests were invited to discuss and make a presentation about social and health. Visit recreation and educational sites and provide information community outreach opportunities. Senaka Samarasinghe is a member of this group for the last three years. He invited Sri Lankan 55+ Group to gather with Southside Fellowship.

An old settler in Winnipeg, Tyrrell Mendis, was invited to make a presentation about his picture collection of churches in Manitoba. Milly Malavskey



Sri Lankan traditional finger food.

the Minister of Trinity United Church made the introductory speech and Suni Matthews coordinated the event. The organizers invited to Patti Berube Fort Garry Senior Resource Finder explained the type services can be obtained from her.

Just after the presentation of Tyrrell, refreshments followed by the same venue organized by the 55+ Group with Sri Lankan finger food. There were more than 30 participants from both groups. This was a good opportunity to mingle between the two groups. Sri Lankan 55+ Group is working in association with Sri Lankan Association of Manitoba (SLAM). ■